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EID-EL-MAULUD CELEBRATION 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K. O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, felicitates all Muslim 

members of the University as they celebrate this year’s Eid-el-Maulud Festival of 

the Commemoration of the birth of the Holy Prophet Muhammad (Peace be upon 

him). 

 

He commends Muslims in the University for their continuous contributions to the 

development of the institution, peaceful co-existence and harmony with people of 

other religious persuasions. 

 

Professor Adebowale calls on all Muslims and other members of the University 

community to use this period to offer prayers for peace, unity, prosperity, and rapid 

development at all levels of governance in the country. 

 

He charges them all to imbibe the Spirit of love, patience, tolerance and perseverance 

which are deep spiritual virtues exemplified by the Holy Prophet. 

  

Meanwhile, the Federal Government has declared Wednesday, 27 September, 2023 

as public holiday for the celebrations. 

 

Workers on essential duties are to discharge their responsibilities as appropriate 

while work resumes for all staff on Thursday, September 28, 2023. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar/Secretary to Council 

 


